
Dear Mr. Mark John Thompson, Director-General of BBC,  

Mr. Piers Fletcher, Producer of “QI” 

 

 

Letter to demand better understanding on victims of radiation:  

Reflection upon “QI” broadcasted in December 2010 

 

I see that the issue raised in the QI broadcasted in December 2010 which treated Mr. 

Tsutomu Yamaguchi’s experience thoughtlessly is not only a serious violation of human 

dignity for Japanese but for people around the world who suffer from radiation as well as 

for people who have been putting much effort to promote the understanding of real 

danger of nukes.  

 

I demand BBC; 

To realize its apology by taking sincere action.  

The victims of the A-bombs were not only Japanese but people around the world 

including British, and the number of radiation victims continue to increase by various 

nuclear businesses and the use of new types of bombs such as DU. I earnestly demand 

that BBC should study more about the facts of nukes as a responsible mass media and 

should broadcast them on its programs so that the audience learn the truth about it.  

 

To educate audience about the facts. 

The Mayer of Nagasaki city (Japan) has sent BBC a documentary DVD on Mr. Tsutomu 

Yamaguchi. 

I request BBC to best utilize the material to educate the audience about the facts of 

nukes. 

 

 

From:                                        Date:             


